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PLANNING HIGHLIGHTS 

 

 Improvements at the Regional Shooting Facility are in progress. The classroom 
was painted by Washoe County facilities staff and BT Mancini was contracted to 
replace the carpeting. Poggemeyer Design Group was contracted to design the 
roadway, drainage, and parking lot improvements. Final engineering plans are 
expected to be complete at the end of February. This work is funded through a 
Nevada Department of Wildlife Shooting Range grant. 

 Urban Ecology Solutions completed a conceptual design plan for the pollinator 
garden located in the NV Farms and Families area in Rancho San Rafael Regional 
Park. 

 Development of the Regional Archery Facility Master Plan is underway. The 
master plan process was recently featured on KTVN, News Channel 2. TSK 
Architects is preparing a draft conceptual layout that will be reviewed by the key 
stakeholder group in a few weeks. That meeting will be followed by a public 
meeting on March 4th at 5:30 pm (via Zoom) to review the draft plan. 

 Washoe County Parks sent out a request for proposals for the development of a 
trails master plan for the Carcione and Canepa Ranch Open Space properties in 
Verdi. Proposals are due on March 1st.  
 
 


